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This is just a reminder to please fill out the survey and program selection by Sunday, August 16th. Survey and program
selections are due Sunday, August 16th. This will allow us to process the requests and data on Monday to
accommodate parental requests. Please be assured that whatever decision you make, DCS will work with families to
support you and your children throughout this school year while we all navigate this situation together. The survey is
available using this link: https://forms.gle/ABU7nM3Lt6G5gbFq9

While we know parents will have questions, we want to let you know that our entire leadership team has been working
countless hours all summer building the plan for Fall. Next week, our team will be reworking class lists, reassigning staff,
and working countless hours to make this shift prior to September 8th. If you have questions, please know that emails
and messages sent after Friday afternoon may not receive a response prior to the deadline of Sunday night. This
is due to the massive number of messages the administrative team is receiving and responding to at this time.

For more information on our plans for fall, recorded webinars, and other information, please see our website and click
on the Fall 2020 Updates Page.

In order to help plan, we're scheduling tentative dates for technology pickup. Our intention is to distribute a device to
every DCS student. The pickup dates may also distribute other materials, varying by building. Please plan for the
following Technology Pickup Dates (details on specific times and process will be shared by each building in coming
weeks):

e Anchor Elementary - Monday, August 31st - a.m.

e Beacon Elementary - Monday, August 31st - p.m.

o Wylie Elementary - Tuesday, September 1st - a.m.

o Creekside Intermediate School - Tuesday, September 1st, p.m.

o Mill Creek Middle School - Wednesday, September 2nd, a.m.

e Dexter High School - Wednesday, September 2nd, p.m.
Thank you for your patience as we plan for the Fall of 2020. Together, we’ve been navigating this changing landscape
since March and will continue to work to provide a Dexter Community Schools education to all of our students while
meeting individual student and family needs.
Thank you for your continued support, take care, and Go Dreads!

Sincerely,

Christopher Timmis, EdD
Superintendent
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